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10 March 2022 
 
Brett Waytuck 
University Librarian 
University of Regina  
 
Re: Library AUR 5 year follow up report with CCAM 
 
Dear Mr. Waytuck,  
 
Thank you for meeting with CCAM on March 1st to discuss the Library’s implementation of the 
Academic Unit Review recommendations. The Committee has appreciated your clear and 
thoughtful overview of how the Library addressed the reviewers’ recommendations and future 
plans. We acknowledge the many important initiatives the Library has undertaken to date as a 
result of the Academic Unit Review process. 
 
We especially appreciate your acknowledgment of the need to make difficult choices in a 
situation of budget constraint to continue to provide higher priority services to faculty, 
students, and staff in the best possible way.  In this current context of significant fiscal 
challenges faced by the University, we encourage you to pursue further the necessary 
adjustments to the Library’s plans while continuing to do your very good work in serving this 
academic community. 
 
The Committee also recognizes and appreciates the Library’s very important work and 
commends you on the robust team that has been cultivated under your leadership. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

                                                 
 
Dr. david Gregory, Interim Provost       Dr. Kathryn Ricketts, Acting Chair 
and Vice-President (Academic)        Council Committee on Academic Mission 

 
cc:  Dr. Nilgün Önder, Associate Vice-President (Academic)  
 

 


